
Emergency Rental Assistance Program 
Status Update 

The County anticipates having six agency partners to chose from to make an appointment with.  
We are currently waiting on revised guidance to be issued by the US Treasury in order for us to 
finalize our application.  We have a target goal of starting the program the first week in March. 

Agencies are currently hiring and training staff to meet your needs.  The County Commission 
has authorized an allocation of 83.5% of the funds.  The remaining 16.5% of funds are being 
held in reserve until we see how quickly funds are being utilized by our partners.  We 
anticipate the reserve to be allocated after two months of activity.  Five of the agencies have 
signed sub-recipient agreements and the County is working on the initial disbursement of 
$2,850,000 funds to these agencies or 33% of the total funds.  


